FW: Code/Permit/Special Assessments request - 190 Aberdeen Road

From: Donna Carboni <dcarboni@tallaco.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 1:13 AM

To: Prabhakaran R <Prabhakaran.R@stellaripl.com>

Subject: Re: Code/Permit/Special Assessments request - 190 Aberdeen Road

| can not locate anything we have at this address, As far as liens are concerned we never have any part in any of that and would have no knowledge of sorts in
our dept.

Thanks so much!
Donna Carboni

Office Manager
Tallapoosa County Building Department
256-825-1002

** Do not depend on e-mail for scheduling inspections unless I respond to you! | may not see it, Thanks!



